
Guinea Pig Week 

Maple class have been looking after the school guinea pigs and it’s safe to say that we can’t wait until it’s our turn 

again. Basil, Rosemary and Parsley have been well pampered and have enjoyed lots of cuddles. We have also used 

their visit to improve our instruction writing, creating a ‘how to…’ for cleaning out a guinea pig cage.  
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